Rt. 1, Box 39 83341

> Dr. Robert Ascher Dept. of Anthropology Cornell University Ithaca, N.Y. 14850

Dear Dr. Ascher:

Thank you for your letter of November 14, 1972 inquiring about our summer field school in lithic technology. First I must apologize for the tardy reply, but I just received this letter from my secretary.

We have not, as yet, been advised about funds for this summer field school but should know shortly. I assume that it will be funded and we will have five students attend. We would be happy to consider a graduate student from Cornell.

When we know definitely about the funds and date, we will advise you accordingly. It will be my desire, if possible to have the school starting sometime in June to run for thirty days.

Thank you for your inquiry and will be happy to consider the student or students you recommend.

Yours very truly.

Don E. Crabtree